
 

Fostering & Adoption Online Information Session (Webinar) 

 

 

Choose to attend one of the upcoming online sessions:  
 

 Thursday, April 11th, 2019 from 6:30pm-8:00pm 

 

                                             OR 

 

 Thursday, April 25th, 2019 from 6:30pm-8:00pm 

 

 

The Catholic Children’s Aid Society of Hamilton is hosting an Online Information Webinar on 

Fostering and Adoption. 

 

This webinar will provide an opportunity for potential foster and adoption parents to learn about 

the various fostering and adoption opportunities available to them through the agency.  The 

webinar helps to inform and recruit more people to open their hearts and homes to a child in need 

of a safe and loving home life.  

 

To register, please contact the Foster and Adoption Recruitment Coordinator, Niamh O’Flaherty 

by phone at 905-525-2273, or by email at Niamh.oflaherty@hamiltonccas.on.ca. 

 

Fostering and adoption is more important today than ever, urges Bishop Douglas Crosby. The 

Society is currently experiencing a shortage of foster homes and there is a critical need for 

families who would be open to fostering infants (children under 5) and adolescents (children and 

youth between 12 and 18).  

 

Please consider opening your home and heart to a child in need with the Catholic Children’s Aid 

Society of Hamilton. 

 

For more information, visit www.hamiltonccas.on.ca. 
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